WITHDRAWN

DRAFT

10-1215-EX10 December 15, 2010

THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER RECOMMENDS THE FOLLOWING DECISION:
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CONTINGENT APPROVAL: Approval to open the charter school and

Agreement are contingent_upon a final review and approval of
assessment of Ihg Bisg_lint'.qgeu{fnubg S=tea o -

the execution of a Charter School
the charter school probosal an









